
From: Celia Allan [info@mflom.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2006 5:31 PM 
To: To reply to Timco 
Subject: re: NOCWATCH INTERNATIONAL, INC. - FCC ID: S35-433 
 
Frank: 
 
Here is our response to the FCC's questions: 
 
 
1) Attached please find an amended report. 
  
2) CISPR detector was used as allowed in 15.231(b)(3) 
  
5) The device was tested in 3 orthogonal planes prior to the measurement tests  
to determine the plane of maximum radiation as described in C63.4 
  
 
We trust the above answers the questions of the FCC. 
 
Regards, 
David Lee, FCC/IC Compliance Manager  
 
and  
 
Celia Allan, Office Manager 
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